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Dear members of the House Judiciary Committee, 
 
I am reaching out to you this evening to voice my strong opposition to the proposed AWB, HB 5436.   I am 
a law-abiding gun owner and active voter who is appalled by this proposed infringement on my rights and 
privacy.   I have children and want my community to be safe, but this is far from the answer.   It is 
disheartening that legislation like this is brought up nearly every year by people who have a weak 
understanding of firearms and how they function.   It occurs to me that this issue has nothing to do with 
public safety, but rather,  is based on blatantly partisan political games.    
 
I will be disaffiliating after sending this email and will do my best to vote in the primary against any politician 
who supports this grossly unconstitutional and over-reaching bill.   I have been a proud Rhode Island 
resident my whole life, but I  am both saddened and disgusted to see legislation like this being 
considered.   I urge you to make the wise choice and STOP this proposed AWB from becoming law.  The 
law-abiding citizens of Rhode Island are counting on you to protect our rights and privacy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Lambert 
Mapleville, RI 
 


